Minutes are considered "Draft" until approved by the Commission. Please contact the Planning and Zoning Office for a copy of final minutes.

Town of Farmington Conservation Commission March 2, 2016

The meeting was held in the Farmington Town Hall, Council Chambers. The following Commissioners were present:

Hinze Quigley Hannon Wolf

Also present: Shannon Rutherford – Assistant Planner Sandra Michaud – Clerk

1. Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 7:40 p.m. by Chairman Hinze.

2. New Business

No new business.

3. Other Business

Audubon Society

Project Green Space provided an update that they have decided to defer their efforts to enact legislation for the 2017 legislative session.

Land Acquisition Committee Report

No update has been provided by the Land Acquisition Committee.

4. Planner's Report

- Update provided on the CACIWC conference on March 19, 2016.
- Planning for the Pequabuck River meeting scheduled for March 9, 2016 at the Bristol Public Library.
- The 2016 Household Hazardous Waste Collection date is April 30, 2016.
- Trail along Farmington River along polo grounds site. Owners not ready to make the commitment and seems to be contradictory to the Commissions desire to limit access to the river in this location.

5. Minutes

The approval of the minutes of the February 17, 2016 meeting was tabled until more Commissioners could be present.

The meeting adjourned at 7:48 p.m.

SJM .